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COLD SPLASH

Bridget Ryan took part in the Harpoon Shamrock Splash, which was scaled back this year
because of the COVID-19 pandemic. A select group of six sponsors and Save the Harbor
staffers plunged into the cold water Saturday at the Edward J. McCormack Bath House in
South Boston to raise funds for free beach programs as part of Save the Harbor's Better
Beaches Program partnership with the Dept. of Conservation and Recreation.


